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Farley Building Committee Minutes 
May 5, 2021 

 
 
 

 
The meeting was held in the Community Room starting at 5:00 pm, Wednesday, May 5, 2021 

 

Members present:  

Doug Cleveland, Planning Board representative  

Karla Vogel, Heritage Commission representative 

Lynn Schur, Community Volunteer 

Dr. Jeanne Smith­Cripps, Community Volunteer 

Mike Leavitt, Budget Committee representative 

Lori Radke, Town Administrator (non­voting) 

Joan Cudworth, Director of Public Works (non­voting) 

David Sullivan, Community Volunteer 

Michael Bates­Historic District representative  

David Petry, Select Board representative 

 

Absent:  

Kevin Anderson, Chairman­Community Volunteer 

 

Discussion – 

NH preservation Update: 

Karla gave an update on the NH Preservation Alliance grant. The first step was complete when the Committee met 

the NH Preservation representatives. The Committee will need to focus on step two. The second step is to hire a 

general consultant to give an overall assessment. Mike and David said they would each ask their contacts to 

submit a proposal. David Petry said he would ask the Select Board if funds can be used out Special Projects to pay 

for the consultant. The funds not to exceed $10,000. 

 

David Sullivan suggested we consider holding a charrette. The NH Preservation representatives agreed.  Karla said 

the NH Preservation told using the phase­in approach was desirable as it would appear there is progress, 

increasing the possibility for additional funding.  

 

Karla said she would break up the application and give the committee parts/questions to answer. 

 

Lynn suggested the Committee look into Moose grants for additional funding. 

 

There was some discussion about uses for the Farley Building. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm 

 

The next meeting is (no meeting date was set). 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Lori Radke 

Town Administrator 
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